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University College has been busy, as you can see from our newsletter!  Please take a moment 
to look at what we’ve been up to.  Feel free to use our clickable links.  Hopefully this will give 
an opportunity to learn more about some of the programs that make up University College. 

And the winner is…. 
Chonda White!!   

 

We had several submissions for our 

„Name the Newsletter‟ contest.  After 

all the votes were counted, Ms. White‟s 

suggestion of “University College     

Connection” won.  The prize is a     

University College travel mug filled with 

an assortment of goodies.   

Thanks for everyone‟s input!  

 
** Regional Mail ** 

 
University College is              

responsible for getting mail 
from the Bowling Green       
campus to the regional       

campuses.  If you have an 
item that needs to go to the      

Commonwealth School,     
Elizabethtown, Ft. Knox,     

Radcliff, Glasgow or       
Owensboro campuses you may 
call our office (745-3570) for 
pick-up, or you may drop off 

your mail at : 
Cherry Hall, Room 229. 

Please CLEARLY label the mail 
with the person’s name,     

campus, building name, and 
room number.   

Where’s Big Red? 

Big Red (like the image to the left) 

is hidden somewhere in this news-

letter.  Be the first to find him and 

you win a University College travel 

mug!  Email wendi.kelley@wku.edu 

and tell us where you found him! 

From the Dean’s Office 
1906 College Heights Blvd, Cherry Hall Room 229, Bowling Green KY  42101 Phone (270)745-3570 Fax (270)745-2899 

 
The next newsletter will be 

distributed in February.  
Please feel free to submit 
items for the newsletter   

anytime.  Email submissions 
to:  wendi.kelley@wku.edu.   

 
We have had several changes in the Dean’s office 
since this summer.  One of those changes include  
Leisha Carr, previously the Office Coordinator for 
University College, moving to the Department of   

Interdisciplinary Studies.  Ms. Carr  joins Ms. Chonda 
White as an Academic Advisor.  Ms. Wendi Kelley 

joined the  University College Dean’s office in         
September as the Office Coordinator.  She comes to 

us from the Forensics Program. 











Glasgow Campus cont. 

Spanish/Agriculture 

Marcelo Carrera, Environmental Engineer and Ecological Constructions, spoke to Spanish and     

Agriculture classes at WKU-Glasgow about his work in Ecuador as an environmental engineer and an 

advocate for the La Isle Biopark, a natural reserve for plant and animal species in Tena, Ecuador.  

Señor Carrera was at WKU-Glasgow at the invitation of Agriculture Instructor Kristie Guffey, a 

member of Partner‘s of the Americas and serves on the agriculture committee.  Kentucky Ecuador 

Partners has enjoyed a partnership with Ecuador since 1965.  The Kentucky chapter is supported by 

volunteers from most regions of the Commonwealth.  The mission of Kentucky-Ecuador Partners is 

to foster people to people exchanges of ideas and knowledge, develop opportuni-

ties, promote capabilities, and share cultural experiences. Marcelo is from Tena, 

Ecuador and is the director of the ecological center.  He was traveling to Ken-

tucky for the first time to learn about Kentucky agriculture and tourism.  Ecua-

dorians want to improve their economy, agriculture, and become more sustain-

able.  Señor Carrera was here for two weeks 

traveling and learning.  He was on the Bowl-

ing Green campus, Glasgow campus, attended 

high schools in Bowling Green, and went to 

the University of Kentucky.   

 

 

Test Anxiety and Math Anxiety 

Dr. Karl Laves from the Counseling and Testing Center was at WKU-Glasgow 

and presented a program on Test Anxiety and Math Anxiety.  The attendance 

by students and faculty was so good that Dr. Laves told Ms. Linda Fitzpatrick, 

WKU-Glasgow Math instructor, that it was the best attendance he had ever 

had at a program like this. 

 

Spanish Opportunities 

Bonita Phelps‘ Spanish classes at WKU-Glasgow are taking advantage of  

opportunities to correspond with Peace Corps volunteers in Spanish speaking 

countries.  This is part of the Peace Corps World Wise Schools Correspon-

dence Match program, which matches Peace Corps volunteers in the field with U.S. classroom teach-

ers.  Teachers can choose to be matched with a volunteer in any region of the world.  The Spanish 

102 classes are     corresponding with a volunteer in Peru and the Spanish 201 class is corresponding 

with a volunteer in Costa Rica. 

 

Club News 

Sociology Club 

WKU-Glasgow Sociology students Ronald Bell, Dana Garmon, and Trista Adwell joined WKU-

Glasgow faculty David DuCoff, Lisa Boswell, and Richard Fitzpatrick at the annual meeting of      

Anthropologists and Sociologists of Kentucky (ASK).  Undergraduate Trista Adwell presented her 

proposed research on ―Influences on Social Status on College Student Drug Use.‖  The meeting was 

held at Lindsey Wilson College in Columbia, Kentucky. 

 

The WKU-Glasgow Sociology Club also sponsored Tarryn Honeycutt-Varney, a guest speaker from 

Hope Harbor Sexual Assault Center.  Tarryn spoke to the students and staff about the services      

provided to the ten-county area, as well as volunteer opportunities and internships that are available 

to WKU students.  Afterwards the club president, Trisha Beauchamp, presented a check to Hope  

Harbor.  The money was raised from various club projects throughout the year.  Hope Harbor is only 

one of the recipients of the club‘s hard work. 

 

 

Marcelo Carrera 

Dana Garmon, Lisa Boswell,  

Ronald Bell (back),  

and Trista Adwell 

Tarryn Honeycutt-Varney   

Tarryn Honeycutt-Varney  
receiving a    donation from 
WKU-Glasgow SOCL Club 

President, Trisha 
Beauchamp 



Glasgow Campus cont. 

Film Series 

Every semester, the Department of Folk Studies and Anthropology hosts the "Cultural Diversity Film 

Series" at WKU-Glasgow.  Students are invited to attend, watch, and discuss films related to topics 

currently being covered in their "Cultural Diversity in the United States" class.  This semester‘s films 

include: 

 

Monday, October 25, 12:00-2:30, "Good Hair" 

Wednesday, November 3, 6:00-8:30, "Capitalism: A Love Story" 

Friday, November 12, 11:00-1:30, "Middle Sexes: Redefining He and She" 

Tuesday, November 16, 1:00-3:30, "For the Bible Tells Me So" 

Monday, November 22, 12:00-2:30, Bonus day -- Film TBA 

Friday, December 3, 11:30-2:00, "Jesus Camp"   

 

Spanish & Latin America Movie Series 

 An integral part of learning a foreign language is the development of a cultural understanding 

that allows the learner to see and understand the context in which that target language ―lives‖ and 

―develops‖.  It is also fundamental for us, citizens of the 21st century, to have at least a general under-

standing of the cultures that surround us, given that we interact with them directly and indirectly with 

increasing frequency each and every day. A good way to acquire understanding is through exposure to 

cultural artifacts that expand and enrich our knowledge of the cultures that produce them. 

 We at the Department of Modern Languages at WKU are extremely committed to providing 

students with that type of exposure, and for that reason we sponsor different types of exciting and  

interesting cultural events each semester, being the different international film showings one of our 

most popular events. However, these activities tend to take place in Bowling Green and many of our 

Glasgow students find it very difficult to attend them. For that reason, we have decided to inaugurate 

this semester the ―Spanish and Latin American Movie Series‖ at WKU-Glasgow. Our intent is to show 

a minimum of two Spanish or Latin American films per semester.  

 These events are not restricted to Spanish students.  Everyone is more than welcome to     

participate. Our first showing took place on October 14th, and the response was extremely positive, 

with more than 25 students in attendance. Our next showing will take place on December 2nd from 

5:30pm to 7:30pm at Room 131. We will be presenting the documentary ―Balseros‖ (2002), which 

will provide those in attendance with the opportunity to explore the difficulties that thousands of    

Cuban exiles have to endure before finally starting a new life in the United States. 

 We are truly happy by the early success of this project and it is our hope that it will become a 

tradition here at WKU-Glasgow, and that in the near future we can expand our movie offerings to 

films from other cultures and, possibly, bringing guest presenters from Bowling Green and other    

disciplines, in order to make this project as diverse and inclusive as possible. 

 

The WKU Store 

The WKU Store at Glasgow enjoyed a Grand Re-Opening on Septem-

ber 16th in honor of the new store name and the addition of a store sign 

above the entrance. Cake was served at 11:30 and 50 water bottles were 

given away to customers. All four locations of The WKU Store cele-

brated the bookstore name change. "It was a great way to introduce our 

new store name and show our customers how much we appreciate their 

business and loyalty," stated store manager Wanda Quiggins. 

 
 

 

 
 



 

Owensboro Campus  

 Big Red, accompanied by WKU-O staff, attended the Owensboro Community 

and Technical College chili cook-off on October 28. The chili cook-off 

was held at OCTC in the "Haunted Diner" and many participants dressed 

in costume. Not only did Big Red get to enjoy some great tasting chili, 

but also helped in the fundraising effort for the United Way! 

 

 Big Red got into the Halloween spirit and 

helped children in the Owensboro community have a 

fun and safe Halloween by participating in Ghosts 

and Goblins. Big Red, with the help of WKU-O 

staff, distributed WKU pencils and over 5,000 

pieces of candy at this event! Ghosts and Goblins 

took place at Moreland Park from 5:30-8:30 pm on 

October 28.                              

 Nine WKU-O students took advantage of the mock 

interviews offered at WKU-O on November 2 and 3 which 

helped prepare students for the Regional Career Fair 

held   November 10. Students were expected to come 

“dressed for success” with resumes in hand for their 

mock interviews. Mock interviews were conducted by 

Adrianne Browning, WKU’s Career Services. 

 

 Faculty and staff of WKU-O awoke to the 

rooster’s crow on November 4, 2010 to partici-

pate in the Owensboro Chamber of Commerce 

Rooster Booster Breakfast. WKU-O hosted the 

event and speaker Dr. Craig Cobain from Bowling 

Green informed the community business leaders 

about the success of WKU and the WKU Honors 

College. Four Honors College students were in 

attendance at the breakfast and were proudly recognized as students from 

the Owensboro community. 

 

 Administrators from WKU-O, Madisonville Community College, and  

Owensboro Community and Technical College teamed up to conduct the       

Diversity Jamboree on November 8 at WKU-O. The group taught students from 

these campuses about leadership, diversity, bullying issues, and the     

importance of multiculturalism. 

 

 DLI is in full force this semester with nearly 100 participants from 

the WKU-O campus taking part in the sessions. WKU-O and DLI facilitators 

are working diligently to see students take advantage of the opportunity to 

develop their leadership skills. 

Contact Info 
 

4821 New  
Hartford Road, 
Owensboro, KY 

42303 
 

Phone  
(270) 684-9797   

Fax  
(270) 684-0104   

 
owensboro@wku.edu 

 
http://www.wku.edu/

owensboro/ 

Big Red and friend 

Lorna Hollowell speaks                                       

at Multicultural Jamboree 


